



TOWN OF WEST SENECA

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Meegan

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

July 7, 2017

RE:

Resignation of PT PSD Maria Ferucci

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Please accept the resignation of Maria L. Ferrucci as Part-Time Public Safety Dispatcher effective, Monday, July 10, 2017, and authorize the Supervisor to sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel. Thank you.

Daniel M. Denz

Respectfully.

Chief of Police

Maria L. Ferrucci 204 Woodward Drive West Seneca, NY 14224

July 3, 2017

West Seneca Police Department Chief Dan Denz 1250 Union Road West Seneca, NY 14224

Dear Chief Denz-

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am leaving my position as a Part-Time Public Safety Dispatcher for the West Seneca Police Department, effective immediately.

Thank you for the opportunities you have provided me during my time with the department. I've gained valuable knowledge and I feel better prepared for my new career with the NFTA Police Department.

You have always been open and honest and I appreciate everything you have done for me, as well. Best wishes to the entire department and a successful future.

Regards,

Maria L. Ferrucci